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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH  
                                             PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

 

PROJECT:    HANOVER ROUTE 32 SUBDIVISION   
PROJECT NO.:   21-06 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 2, BLOCK 1, LOT 57.2 
REVIEW DATE:   14 MAY 2021 
MEETING DATE:   20 MAY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  ENGINEERING AND SURVEYING PROPERTIES 
 
 

1. The Applicants have revised the subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system on Lot #3 to 
provide separation distances from the Federal Jurisdictional Wetland area. 
 

2. A conceptual approval has been received from NYSDOT for the residential driveways.  It is 
recommended a note be placed on the plans identifying the comment from DOT “each 
individual property owner of Lots #1,2 & 3 and the combined owners of Lots #4 & 5 shall be 
responsible for obtaining a Highway Work Permit for access from the state highway.  They 
shall obtain permits from the department prior to beginning construction within their lots.  Each 
access shall conform to the current DOT standards and specifications. They shall contact the 
Permit Field Engineer to begin the process of obtaining an HWP.” 
 

3. This office circulated a Notice of Intent for Lead Agency on April 19, 2021.  In addition Orange 
County 239 review was sent to Orange County Planning on that date. 
 

4. This office has received the Federal Wetlands Delineation Report prepared by ERS 
Consultants for the subject property. 
 

5. The project will require coverage under the NYSDEC Construction Stormwater Program.  The 
project is proposed to disturb 3.1 +/- acre of property.  Residential projects less than 25% 
impervious which disturbed between 1-5 acres only requires a Soil Erosion and Sediment 
Control Plan to be implemented as the projects SWPPP.  A municipal authorization will be 
issued for the project by the Town of Newburgh. 
 

6. Based on a review of the Environmental Assessment Form submitted plans revised pursuant 
to our previous comments, and submission of the requested Wetland Delineation Reports this 
office takes no exception to the Planning Board considering the issuance of a Negative 
Declaration for the 5 lot subdivision. 
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7. The project requires a Public Hearing. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
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